
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

            

 

 

 

5th April 2022 

  

Y4 VISIT TO THE WARNER BROS STUDIO 

HARRY POTTER EXPERIENCE 

3 MAY 2022 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Further to our letter dated 26th January 2022, regarding our visit to Warner Bros Studio, on Tueday, 3rd May 

2022. We thought you would appreciate an update on the events of the day. 

 

We will be leaving school at 8.00 am, therefore we require that pupils are in school no later than 7.45 am, 

allowing time for registration, etc. Please may we ask that children wear school uniform, have a 

waterproof coat and sensible shoes, but please ensure they are suitably dressed for the weather on the 

day.   

 

On arrival to the studios pupils will eat their pack lunch at around 11.30/12.00 pm. Children will then have 

the opportunity later in the day for a drink and snack whilst in the studios. For this reason, can we ask that 

children come with a packed lunch as well as a snack for later in the day. This is a long day so can we 

ask children to come with a drink to have at lunch as well as throughout the day (no fizzy drinks, cans or 

glass).  

 

Due to time constraints on the day, it is unlikely we will have time for the gift shop however we will be 

stopping at the ‘Backlot Café’ for our second lunch/snack stop. Children will have the option to purchase 

an ice cream or Butter Beer (non-alcoholic) from here. The price of this is either £3.95 for a cone or 

disposable cup or £6.95 if the children would like a souvenir cup. For this reason, children can bring a max 

spend of £10.  If we do have time for the gift shop children can use the change to purchase a keep-sake 

but this is not guaranteed.  

 

For our return journey, we will be leaving the studio at approximately 4.00 p.m. and are expected to arrive 

back at school by 8.00 pm. A text message will be sent to parents confirming that the return journey is on 

schedule (or otherwise) as we progress. Please ensure school has your correct telephone numbers. 

 

Whilst writing, and for those who have yet to contribute to the trip, the total cost of this visit will be £30 per 

pupil. This cost includes coach travel to the studios, which are just north of London, insurance and entry 

to the venue. Please complete the form from this LINK giving your contact details, etc. 

 

In order to secure the visit, and to ensure your child can experience this exciting opportunity, we will need 

payment immediately (if not already done so) please. Payment can only be made via ParentPay, either 

online through the ParentPay website or at your local PayPoint. 

 

While we fully appreciate that all contributions are voluntary, we are only able to offer experiences such 

as this if we receive sufficient support, so if insufficient numbers of children show interest, we will have to 

cancel our booking. If you are struggling to pay for the visit, please come in and discuss this with us.   

 
We are really looking forward to our visit!   

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Yours faithfully 

Miss Williamson & Miss Campbell 

Y4 Teachers 

https://forms.office.com/r/ZP8ZMyagPX

